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 Raymond Voter Information Project Holds Annual Meeting 

Raymond--The public is  invited to attend the Annual Meeting of the Raymond Voter 
Information Project, to be held at 7 PM, Tuesday, October 23, at Raymond Baptist 
Church (lower level), 145 Route 27. After dessert and coffee, President Gretchen Gott 
will review the Annual Report for fiscal year 2011-12, including a proposed addition to 
the bylaws. Marilyn Elliott, Treasurer, will present for approval the Raymond VIP Budget 
Committee’s proposed budget for 2012-13. A short program will follow on the three-step 
editorial process used to produce the nonpartisan Raymond VIP voting guide for local 
elections.  

Membership in Raymond VIP is open to any registered voter in Raymond.  Dues are 
$20 per person and $10 for additional family members.  Donations are tax deductible 
and may be sent to Raymond VIP, Box 813, Raymond, NH 03077. The Raymond Voter 
Information Project is registered with the State of New Hampshire as a nonprofit 
corporation and a charitable trust, and with the IRS as a 501 (c) (3) organization.  

Raymond VIP is dedicated to the idea that “An informed voter has the greatest freedom 
of choice.” They urge all citizens to participate in study, deliberation, and voting, and to 
consider seeking public office. Raymond VIP neither supports nor opposes any political 
party, candidate, or warrant article; and strives to present objective voting information. 
For more information see www.raymondvip.org or call 895-4084 

 

http://www.raymondvip.org/

